
 
 
 

 
 

FDA Certification  
 
 

Based upon our knowledge and the assurances received from our supplier, the BG-T4 film 
used in the manufacture of Whirl-Pak® sampling bags is produced from a blend of 
polyethylene resins that have been certified to meet the requirements of  FDA regulations 21 
CFR 177.1520 and 21 CFR 178.2010, 3297.  This means that these materials are acceptable 
for use in food packaging applications at temperatures below cooking temperatures. 

 
Nasco does not have information as to the specific end use and specific conditions pouches 
will be exposed to. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

 
 

Jim Romenesko 
Director of Whirl-Pak® Sales 
Nasco 
901 Janesville Avenue 
Fort Atkinson, WI 53538 
Tel. +1 920 568 5536 
www.whirl-pak.com 
jromenesko@enasco.com 
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